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     Ladies and Gentlemen: My name is Steven Marrs, of Salem, Oregon. I'm retired, 

and live on a fixed income. With the cost of living skyrocketing, groceries, fuel, all the 

various insurances, heat and power bills, It's becoming very difficult to make ends 

meet. I'm also disabled, so cannot take a part-time job to close the gap.  

     As a senior (I'm 71 next month), I strongly oppose this bill. I would become nearly 

housebound. There are MANY others out there like me, or worse. It would also kill a 

number of businesses, that currently pay considerable taxes.  

     Finally, I suggest you consider the damage you would be doing to All Oregonians 

with the passage of this bill. My vote would be a resounding NO on this bill. 

 

     Respectfully submitted, 

     Steven G. Marrs 

      


